
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

19th March 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

DISCO 
 

This year the School Council would like to raise money to improve playground equipment. 

 

To help boost our funds, we are having discos the second week back after Easter. 

 

Tickets are £2.50 and £3.00 for Year 6. 

 

Wednesday 25th April 

Reception  3.30 – 4.30 

Years 3+4  4.45 – 5.45 

Year 6  6.00 – 7.15 

 

Thursday 26th April 

Years 1+2  3.30 – 4.30 

Year 5  4.45 – 5.45 

 

Tickets will be available from the class teacher after Easter. 

 

We hope everyone will be able to come and refreshments are included. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Council 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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